Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.56: David Baral

From: David Baral [ mailto:david@rcbaral.com]
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2006 11:45 AM
To: antelope-pardee@aspeneg.com

Subject: [Antelope-Pardee]

| am requesting that more time be given to study the EIR in respect to this project. | am also going to see

that Alternative Route 5 be removed from consideration. To even consider putting at risk the community C.56-1
of Agua Dulce when barren, rarely used forest service land is available is insanity. Route 5 is

unacceptable.

David L. Baral

R.C. Baral & Company
Business Management
818 905-0151 phone
818 789-2194 fax

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-137 December 2006



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.56: David Baral

C.56-1 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding the noticing procedures for an EIR/EIS. On
September 13, the CPUC and the Forest Service formally extended the public review period for the
Draft EIR/EIS to October 3, 2006.

Thank you for expressing your concerns regarding Alternative 5.

December 2006 Ap.8C-138 Final EIR/EIS



